
Is historic designation 
right for Burleith?

Come to a Town Hall Meeting sponsored by the Burleith 
Citizens Association on Thursday, June 16, 7:00–8:30 pm, 

at the new S&R Foundation Studios 
located at 1801 35th Street NW 

(former Fillmore/Corcoran School). 
Doors open at 6:30 for refreshments. 

Background on this topic is available at burleith.org and 
in the June Burleith Bell. Questions? Email hd@burleith.org.

 



Burleith Citizens Association
PO Box 32262, Calvert Station
2336 Wisconsin Avenue NW

Washington, DC 20007

• Historic district designation protects 
and enhances properties significant to 
the District of Columbia’s historic, 
cultural, and aesthetic heritage. The 
designation is made by the DC Historic 
Preservation Review Board if a district 
meets one or more of these criteria and 
the community supports the designation. 
Some 60 neighborhoods in Washington, 
DC, have already obtained historic 
status. Burleith, built primarily in the 
1920s–1940s with a distinctive row 
house style and look, may be a candi-
date for historic designation.

• Come to the Town Hall Meeting to 
learn, ask questions, and voice your 
opinion about this this very important 
issue.


